
 
 
 

MEMO TO:  Indian Hills Trailblazers 
 
FROM:  Rhonda Conrad 
 
DATE:  November 26, 2014 
 
SUBJECT:  Winter Update 
 
Season’s Greetings from Indian Hills!  The early wintery weather has certainly forced us 
into thinking more seriously about the Christmas holidays, and Indian Hills has several 
enjoyable events available: 
 

 Friday – Saturday, December 5 - 7 at 7:30 p.m. 
o Indian Hills Fall Play:  “A Tuna Christmas,” in St. John Auditorium 
o No Admission Charged 

 

 Thursday, December 11—three related events 
o 4 p.m. – Indian Hills Trailblazers Winter Meeting, Administrative 

Conference Room—See the agenda on the back of this sheet 
o 5 to 7:15 p.m. – Indian Hills Holiday Party, IHCC Dining Hall – The 

Culinary staff have planned an elegant party with a variety of special 
“sweets for the holidays.” 

o 7:30 p.m. – Indian Hills Holiday Concert, St. John Auditorium – The 
concert features the college ensembles including the staff chorus; all will 
be performing the sounds of the season. 

 
At the Trailblazer meeting, we’re planning to discuss some new ideas for social 
activities, and we would definitely enjoy your input.  The communications committee 
has several ideas to share.  We’ll also have updates related to the cookie deliveries to the 
departments and the Warrior Christmas for disadvantaged children.  In addition, this 
year’s recipients of the two Trailblazer scholarships are planning to attend.   
 
Please plan to join us if you’re available!  You may call or email any suggestions to me 
at 641-683-5115 or at rhonda.conrad@indianhills.edu, and I’ll share with the group. 
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